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10 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you will be aware, all students in Year 13 will be sitting further mock exams in the forthcoming weeks. 
These mocks will serve two purposes: they will help prepare students for their final examinations in the 
summer term; they will also provide us with additional assessment evidence should we need to submit 
teacher assessed grades as we have done in each of the last two years. 
 
Unlike previously, these mock exams will be sat in classrooms and during lesson times (with the exception 
of maths and psychology which may not be in your child’s/ward’s normal lesson time). In all other ways 
these exams will replicate formal final exams: they will be sat under exam conditions and marked in 
accordance with exam board guidelines.  
 
Please see below for the exam timetable. Your child’s/ward’s teacher will be able to guide them as to the 
content of the exam. Where more than one date and time is shown for a subject, this indicates that there 
will be more than one exam – your child/ward will be told how to prepare for each of the papers. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr G Yassin 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
cc: Y13 students 
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Year 13 spring mock exam timetable 
  

 

 


